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Mr. Michael Sialai, EBS J})L}‘

Clerk of the National Assembly @

Parliament Buildings /f"U\p’
NAIROBI W

Dear é2()" ) MA"‘W

RE: REQUEST BY THE SELECT COMMITTEE ON IMPLMENTATION
FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION STA FH E RESOL

GQ’]Z @)
I refer to your letter No.NA/DCS/COI/2019/135 dated 19" December, 2019 on t
above subject.

In the letter referred above, the Committee on Implementation had requested to be
apprised on the implementation status concerning the Petition on Poor Drainage

Design of the Nakuru-Nyahururu Road Interchange as communicated vide letter
Ref.NA/DLP/TBO/PET/2019(064) of 5t December,2019.

The purpose of this letter is to request for a copy of the Report on a Petition on Poor
Drainage Design of the Nakuru-Nyahururu Road Interchange, which we have not
received, to enable us make submissions on the same.

Yours é 5 con ‘jy,

PRINCIPAL SECRETAR




